Linda Eimer

Office of the City Clerk

200 East Wells Street Room 205
Milwaukee, Wi n53202

Ms. Elmer,
| am writing to you to let you know of my opposition to the proposed apartment complex and addition proposed to
St. Marks.

The proposed changes to that area do not fit in with the aesthetic of the historic neighborhood. The proposed
apartment complex does not follow the preservation guidelines set forth in the Final Historic Destination Study
Report on file with the City Of Milwaukee. The purpose of that study is to preserve our historic district.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter,

™

Corey Espinoza
2630 N Murray
Milwaukee WI 53211



To Ms. Elmer,

| strongly oppose the proposed changes to the Historic Djstrict on Hackett Avenue. The design materials
proposed and style of design are not in keeping with Historic Preservation. In other words their proposal is
destroying an established Historic Neighborhood which are treasures of our cily and few and far between.

The elimination of Green Space would be a tragic loss, It has been a buffer between the residential and
Commercial aspects of this neighborhood.

. Thank you for &r consideration in this matter,

el
Hannah Becker L&l .
338 £ Waterford Ave
Milwaukee Wi 53307




